
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

                

Dear Parents and Students, 

 There will be no regular class on 27th April 2022 (Wednesday) for all the 

students due to CBSE Board Exam. 

The school timing from 28th April 2022 will be as follows  : 

School Timing : Monday to Friday 

07.30 am to 12.30 pm (Class I to X & XII) 

08.30 am to 11.30 am (Nursery & KG) 

School Timing : Saturday  

07.30 am to 11.00 am  (Class I to X & XII) 

08.30 to 10.00 am  (Nursery & KG) 
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